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I hope everyone is having a lovely half term holiday so far and that all the bugs are clearing up.


Dates for your diary 
THURSDSY 7th MARCH IS WORLD BOOK DAY
Fiona will be sending out a email re our fundraising for this day. We are using world Book day as our topic for this half term  using different Authors for different weeks. We would like on this morning for your child to come in dressed up as their favourite book character,  If this is not your child’s morning then your child is more than welcome to join us . Even the staff are dressing up!!!!.
FRIDAY 5TH APRIL EASTER OPEN MORNING
On this morning  you get to stay with your child and do some Easter crafts and hear the children do some Easter songs . We will have tea and coffee and cake on offer to help you through the morning. As always if this is not your child’s morning then you are more than welcome to join us . The morning will run from 9 until approx 11.30 -12.
FUTURE FUTURE DATES FOR THE DIARY 
During the summer term I will be doing pets week , end of term party and I will be introducing a mini sports day but all dates to be confirmed I will try and give you all as much notice as possible .

Our last official day of term is Friday 19th July.
Theme for the half term 
To go with World book day we have decided to focus on certain Authors  for the next few weeks .
WEEK one    Julia Donaldson 
WEEK two  Eric Carle
WEEK Three  Sue Hendra
WEEK four Tony Ross
WEEK Five Non fiction and information books
WEEK six  Easter books .

TUESDAY'S PHONICS
For the children who are doing Tuesday afternoon these are the following sounds we will be doing. Please encourage your child to find something for the phonics show and tell table it really does extend your child’s learning and builds confidence in getting them to talk.
WEEK one The letter and sound c/k
WEEK two the letter and sound e
WEEK Three The letter and sound h
WEEK four the letter and sound r
WEEK Five the letter and sound m
WEEK six the letter and sound d

Your child's profile will be coming home  for you to have a look through within the first 3 weeks of this have term also.
If you have any questions about any of the above then please do not hesitate to contact me or any staff member. We are looking forward to a busy half term. JO, GABBY, JAYDA, ELOISE, KAREN AND LYNNE
